
Damson Way 
Carshalton 
Surrey 
SM5 4NS 
Tel: 0208 647 5842 
Email: officesphs@suttonlea.org 
Website: www.stanleyparkhigh.co.uk 

 

Dear Resident     

Open Evening 
Tuesday 1st October 2013 5:30pm to 8:30pm 

 

Our Open Evening is being held on Tuesday 1
st

 October from 5:30pm to 8:30pm.  We will be welcoming prospective 

students and their parents to our school.   

Having consulted with both the QMP residents association and the local authority, it is proposed that visitors who 

drive should approach the school from Fountain Drive and exit via Metcalfe Avenue onto Woodmansterne Road.   This 

effectively means we will be operating a one-way system for our visitors and local residents from 4:45pm to 8:30pm.   

Stewards will be on duty during this time to direct traffic and assist visitors in parking considerately.  Please see map 

below for details of the suggested route.  We will ensure our website is updated with this information.   

We would like to thank you in advance for your support and patience during this busy time. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:officesphs@suttonlea.org
http://www.stanleyparkhigh.co.uk/

